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Greater Indianapolis NAACP Statement on 

Death of Herman Whitfield in Police Custody


INDIANAPOLIS -- June 28, 2022 -- Today, the Indianapolis Metropolitan Police 
Department released an edited video summary related to the April 25 death of 
Herman Whitfield while in IMPD custody. In response, Chrystal Ratcliffe, presi-
dent of the Greater Indianapolis NAACP, issued the following statement:


“Our prayers go out to Herman Whitfield's family, who called 911 when their son 
was apparently having a crisis. The edited video snippet released today is difficult 
to watch. While this is still in active investigation and litigation, it pains us to wit-
ness the death of this young man. This incident renews our commitment to work 
for more medically-trained resource officers who are available around the clock. 
We will be closely monitoring investigations by IMPD Internal Affairs, the Use of 
Force Review Board, and the Marion County Prosecutor's office to ensure that 
each process is fair, just and transparent.”
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About NAACP: The National Association for the Advancement of Colored People 
(NAACP) is the nation's oldest, largest and most widely recognized civil rights organiza-
tion. Our mission is to ensure the political, educational, social, and economic equality of 
rights for all persons and to eliminate racial hatred and racial discrimination.

https://fb.watch/dXbCCJKOW2/

